[image: image1.jpg]


                      
[image: image2.png]




Statement by the delegation of Nepal

UPR of Kenya
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23 January 2020
Time: 55 sec
Madam President,

Nepal warmly welcomes the delegation of Kenya to the third cycle of UPR.
Nepal commends the implementation of its ambitious ‘Big Four Agenda’ that focuses on achieving accelerated growth and people-centric transformation in the country.
We note with appreciation Kenya’s commitment to social security support measures such as cash transfer to persons with severe disability, vulnerable children and elderly persons.
The progress made by Kenya in developing National Action Plan on Business and Human Rights is also noteworthy. 
While wishing Kenya a successful review, we recommend the following:
1. Continue to adopt effective measures to end discrimination and stigmatisation faced by persons with albinism.
2. Continue to take measures to eradicate harmful practices of FGM and other sexual and gender-based violence.
Thank you.
